
  

 

 

          March 1, 2015 

 

Dear Valued Cicero Partner, 

As part of the Great Hearts network of classical schools, Archway Cicero and Cicero Prep are 

making a difference in the lives of over 600 students.  By exposing them to the finest literary, 

artistic and philosophical works ever produced, we strive to instruct and encourage them to live 

lives of intellectual, aesthetic and moral excellence.  Partnering with Cicero means that you are 

passionate about transforming public education in Arizona by empowering us to educate students 

for the life-long pursuit of Truth, Beauty and Goodness. 

Archway Cicero and Cicero Prep are hosting a golf tournament at Talking Stick Resort on 

Saturday, April 25, 2015.  Events like this provide the opportunity to build a strong sense of 

community among our families and faculty. In order to make this tournament successful, we are 

inviting our school families and business neighbors to partner with us by providing one or more 

of the following: 

 Golfers 

 Sponsorships 

 Silent Auction items such as products, experiences, sporting event tickets, gift 

cards 

 Raffle items 

 Goodie bag items (for 100 golfers) 

 

We thank you in advance for your consideration in partnering with us and supporting the Cicero 

school community. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Angela Braun 

Director of Academy Giving, Archway Cicero / Cicero Prep 

480.271.3508 

ABraun@CiceroPrep.org 
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